
 

 

 

 

Construction Alert 
Closure of Arrowhead Estates Community Entrance at County Road 455  

Beginning the week of March 27 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction activities are scheduled to begin the week of March 27, 2022, on County 

Road (CR) 455 north and south of Florida’s Turnpike/State Road (SR) 91.  

Work in this area includes: 

• Demolition and reconstruction of the CR 455 bridge 

• Construction of two roundabouts, north and south of the CR 455 bridge over 

Florida’s Turnpike. 

As part of this important work, the CR 455 entrance to Arrowhead Estates will be closed 

through June 2022. Residents can access the community through the Old Highway 50 

entrance. The CR 455 bridge will be closed for approximately one year. 

Construction will take place during both daytime and nighttime hours. Efforts will be made 

to limit traffic and noise disruptions, but detours will be necessary to accomplish the 

improvements. 

This work is part of the widening of Florida’s Turnpike from SR 50/Clermont to Hancock 

Road/Minneola. Please note that this schedule may change due to inclement weather or 

unforeseen conditions. 

Florida’s Turnpike Enterprise thanks you for your patience while we complete this 

important project. 
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Stephanie Eisenberg 

Community Outreach Specialist 
407-264-3064 – or – 1-800-749-PIKE 
stephanie.eisenberg@dot.state.fl.us 

www.FloridasTurnpike.com • twitter.com/FloridaTurnpike 
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